
 

 

                                           

24th October 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Key Stage 2 Running Club 
  
We will be launching a running club for children in KS2 (Years 3 to 6) next term every Friday lunchtime. 

The children will be running around a circuit for approximately 15-20 mins before their lunch and will be 

supervised by Mr Walker. Places will be limited to a maximum of 20 children and will be determined on a 

first come first served basis. To take part the children will need: 

 

 PE Kit 

 Trainers 

 Drink 

 

Children will be allowed to come to school dressed in their PE Kit on the day if they are taking part. 

 

If your child is interested in taking part please return the permission slip to Mr Walker on Monday the 

4th November. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Mr David Wood 

Headteacher 

___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Key Stage 2 Autumn Running Club 
 

Name of child:  _______________________________                Year: _________ 

 

I give permission for my child to: 

 

 take part in the running club_________  (please tick) 

 

 

Signed (person with parental responsibility):  ____________________________________ 
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